
Unity Middle School Student Council held a
fundraiser for HEROIC EXPEDITIONS INC. to

raise important funds to support veterans with
mental health concerns. To kick off the

fundraiser, members of the organization shared
their powerful story with middle school students

and staff to understand the purpose of their
cause. 

In total, the middle school raised over $1,000 to
donate to this great cause!
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GO EAGLES!

Staff and students completed a successful 1st
Trimester on Friday, December 1st. 

116 middle school students were named to the
Trimester 1 Honor Roll. 

To be part of this esteemed honor means that
students achieved a GPA of 3.5 or higher!

FIRST TRIMESTER WRAPS UP

GIVING BACK

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

SCIENCE OLYMPIAD SUCCESS!
19 students from the middle school attended

the Science Olympiad tournament on Saturday,
December 2nd, held in Boyceville. Of those

students, 18 received an individual medal in one
or more events. The students competing on
Team A, also placed 3rd overall as a team. 

It was a great day to be an Eagle!
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Student Council Officers with the
check donated to Heroic Expeditions 

Two members of the
HE Team talk to the

students about a
recent excursion 

Students
participated in a
real example of
boat conditions

SCHOOL $ENSE OPEN 
FOR BUSINESS

Royal Credit Union has returned for another year. Six
middle school students were “hired” to work for the

credit union for the school year. These students went
through training and have been working as school
tellers, during the regular lunch period. Student
workers complete transactions for credit union
members. Each transaction counts towards the

cumulative goal of 250 transactions, at which point
RCU will donate money back to Unity School district.
This continues to be a great learning experience for
the student workers and an amazing  opportunity to

strengthen community relationships.

To celebrate the end of a great trimester, students in
5th grade enjoyed making a “Charlie Brown

Thanksgiving” meal and enjoyed a PBIS reward of
watching the Charlie Brown movie.

CHARLIE BROWN THANKSGIVING


